
Employment program for PhD students in Computer Science 

Faculty of Mathematics and Physics, Charles University  

This opening is intended for PhD students in computer science advised at one of the departments of 

Faculty of Mathematics and Physics, Charles University. PhD students are typically employed by the 

department at a position roughly corresponding to a teaching assistant.  A separate application for this 

position, in addition to enrollment in the PhD program, is necessary.  

For details please contact the head of the department or Prof. Jiří Sgall <sgall@iuuk.mff.cuni.cz>, Vice-

Dean for Computer Science. 
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